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70 members currently

Meeting took place at Wendy'’s:

987 Beards Hill Rd, Aberdeen, MD 21001
Phone: (443) 327-6706
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Victor and Max Moxey were nominated for Secretary

Dale Davis and Herman Reichart were nominated for Members at Large

2.The date of the Christmas Party was discussed, it is December the 12t at
the Havre De Grace Rec Center. Same as last year.

3.Prizes for the Christmas Party are still a little up in the air but it looks like
another Carbon Cub and some of the micro BNF planes. We are still open
for suggestions if anyone would like something different.

4 There was discussion about replacing the tarp canopies with metal
carports. These seem to be a much better way to go and a bit more
permanent structure so we don’t have to deal with buying tarps, bungee’s
and repairing the metal pipework each year. In recent years we have had
to repair or replace the framework due to harsh weather. They are
available in almost any color and with a light colored roof they are
definitely cooler in the summer time. These carports are Northern rated
for 90 mph wind and 30 Ib. per sq. feet snow load. They are sold installed
and free freight. This years’ price was $1700. For a 12X30’

5.Steve Snyder gave an end of season account of our Treasury funds

6.Some discussion of next years’ dues were discussed but nothing firm as of
yet. General consensus is $75.00

7.A ballot for officers will be Emailed out next month. Voting will take place
at the Christmas Party or Emailed to Steve Snyder for those who wish to
vote but cannot make the Christmas Party. | hope everyone can make the
Party.

8. Mike Berchini took some great Go Pro footage from his truck and his quad.
See the two great edits on our videos page or click the links to go to the
SwanHarborRC Youtube Channel:

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCqHVZYLGfhnK2LcOomKOB3A

Final Picnic of the Year
by Victor and Max Moxey

It was a brisk morning with variable winds coming out of the North at 10 to 15 mph and it was
partly cloudy. With the fresh smell of dunkin doughnuts combined with a hint of that
distinctive smell of a smoking gas grill, it was the perfect setting for Swan Harbor's final
picnic of the year! You could hear all of the electrics and gas engines combined with the
laughter of several pilots, mechanics and spectators. Wether they where making good fun of
the way someone flew their plane or just telling a really bad joke, it's always quite enjoyable!
| always said "you can't get this kind of entertainment at home".

Please enjoy the photos and thanks for being a member of the greatest R.C. Aviation club in
the world. SWAN HARBOR R. C.

Friends, Flying and Fellowship.


https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCqHVZYLGfhnK2Lc0omKOB3A




























